
From: Karen Tamley <Karen.Tamley@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2019 2:56 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Travel disclosures 
 
Steve, 
Sorry for the delay. I am reporting on two trips where my expresses were paid from an outside entity. 
 
October 26-28 I traveled to and from California via the San Francisco airport to speak at the Monterey 
Design Conference on accessibility.  The conference was sponsored by the California Institute of 
Architects. They paid my airfare and one night lodging at the conference site. Food was provided at the 
conference. 
 
October 30rh I flew to DC to receive an award from AT &T called the Connection of Humanity. AT&T paid 
for my flight from Chicago to Washington DC and one night lodging at a nearby hotel. 
 
Both travels went through the proper pre-approvals with the Mayors Office, budget and ethics 
 
Karen Tamley 
Commissioner 
MOPD 
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